
Celebrating the Goodness of God
“Taste and see that the Lord is good; blessed is the one who takes refuge in him.”

Psalm 34:8

3B February Newsletter

Dear Parents,

February is a busy month and we have a lot to look forward to!

Language Arts

Students have been excited to begin their handwriting unit! They have been busy

writing “How to…” books and learning about character development in reading.

We will be working on presenting skills, as we share book reports in

class this month. Students will do most of the work in class, but can

practice at home as well. This month, we will also begin our writing

unit on short stories.

Math

In math, we will continue to learn about multiplication and division to 100. Students are

also working on quick recall of subtraction facts to 18. They can practice addition and

subtraction facts at home with games, dice, flashcards, or cards. After this term, we

will move on to multiplication facts. Starting in March, students can bring in their

completed math review booklet for a prize, if they choose to.

3B Missions Fundraiser Read-a-thon

Each year, individual classes fundraise for our mission projects. On Thursday,

February 22nd, our class will have a Read-a-thon and we are asking for students to

bring a donation that day (or parent sponsorship) for reading an hour in the morning

and an hour in the afternoon. All the money fundraised that day will go towards our

school missions projects. We will have various motivational activities to keep our

students reading!

Red/Pink Dress Up Day

On Wednesday, February 14
th
we will have Red/Pink Dress Up Day when

we wear a red or pink outfit. In 3B, we will be exchanging valentines with

each other that day. We ask that if your child participates in the giving

of valentines, that they give one to each student in our class. We have

28 students in our class.



Grade 3B Class List

Dax

Emi

Grace

Elias

Isabella

Levi

Patrick

Talia

Audrey

Avery

Felicity

Zak

Jillian

Bennett

Nora

Grayson

Tishe

Emmett

Evelyn

Lauren

Raelyn

Macy

Kariss

Nevaeya

Everett

Milana

Vera

Merrick

Basically Babies Collection Drive

On Friday, February 16 we will have a newborn baby care drive. Layettes are

assembled to supply a needy newborn baby through his/her first year. New or

gently used clothing up to 24 months as well as other items can be brought to

school to help share God’s love to these families in our community. Items

specifically needed at this time are baby sleepers, girl’s tights (for under

dresses), receiving blankets, baby soap, baby lotion, baby shampoo, towels, and

snowsuits. The following items that cannot be accepted: baby powder, diapers,

bottles, baby formula/food. Thank you so much for your support!

Please check the calendar for other dates to remember.

Blessings on your month,

Mrs. ShawnaJenkins


